
HAUTA/21/02                23/02/2021 

 

Dear Esteemed Faculty Members  

 

(Through Deans /Directors /HOD/Senior Coordinator/Regional Directors/Principals) 

 

It is matter of proud privileged for us to shoulder the 

responsibility of HAUTA 2021. Further, we intend to promote the 

academic atmosphere of university along with the upgradation of 

faculty members’ professional status in team spirit. 

Accordingly, we urge all the faculty members to kindly mail their 

suggestion / proposal / opinion / demands / grievances / issues along 

with the genuineness, justification & supporting authentic documents 

thereof at hauta2021@gmail.com immediately so as to facilitate us for 

consolidation of the same. 

 

   Sd/-           Sd/- 

Secretary       President 
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